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First name: Michelle
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Mr. Walker,

 

 

 

I'm writing to provide public comment on the U.S. Forest Service's South Revilla Integrated Resource Project

(#53477) on the Ketchikan Misty Fjords Ranger District.

 

 

 

Please select the "no-action" alternative (Alternative 1) on the South Revilla Integrated Resource Project.

 

 

 

That's all for the form letter, now for me. I am an Alaskan resident and while I don't live in the southeast, I do care

about the Tongass and more importantly old growth. I would no matter where I live. I can't believe this forest is

still under attack. Like ANWR, it seems to never end. Times are changing and people, especially young people

do not want to see these things happening to their planet. I stand with them!


